
 
 

CHRISTMAS PARTY 2023! 
 
We are going back, back, back to the years when the December 
event was truly a party for the dancers - large group games, 
scavenger hunts and other fun activities!  
 
Over the years, this event has morphed into a mini-production that 
takes a lot of time, effort and stress on the staff, dancers and 
families. At this coming year’s Christmas Party, the dancers will 
still dance for the crowd, but it will not be the focus of the event.  
 
The dancers will not be costumed and on a stage. They will be 
performing whatever they have learned of their Spring Production 
dance (1-2 minutes per group), in their uniform, in the large open 
space, and spend the rest of the time engaged in fun & fellowship 
with the other dancers.  
 
The fee for the Christmas party is still the same - $15 per family 
and a treat to share. As always, the $15 helps us pay December 
rent (no tuition is due in December) as well as provide the games 
and activities for the dancers. If there is money left over in the 
budget, the dancers may receive a small gift.  
 
This is a party for the dancer and her immediate family only. The 
Spring Production is the event where you should invite your 
friends and extended family.  
 


